Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-K Newsletter



July 2018



mportant News

- Congratulations to all our graduates this year! Graduation Day was wonderful and enjoyed by all! We will miss our graduates and wish them continued success as they enter Kindergarten!
- * A big THANK YOU to all our wonderful families who helped out during the End of the Year Picnic. We are so grateful to have such kind and generous families. The picnic was a big success and the kids had a bast!
- With the nice weather, we know that sandals and flip flops will be on your child's feet. However, for the playground we ask that you leave a pair of sneakers in your child's cubby! Thank you.
- We have many water days and bike days planned for the month of July, be sure to look for more information to come!
- * Reminder: Taition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance.
- Movin and Groovin will be held July 11th and 25th. Martrial Arts will be held every Tuesday and Gymnastics will be held every Thursday.
- * Reminder: the center will be closed on Wednesday, July 4th for Independence Day. We hope everyone has a happy and safe holiday!

Happy Birthday!!!

We would like to wish a Happy 1st Birthday to Rose and Kaylie. A Happy 2nd Birthday to Nom and Cameron, a Happy 3nd Birthday to Gabriel and Savannah and a Happy 5th Birthday to Gavin! We would also like to wish Miss Courtney a Happy Birthday as well! We hope you all have a great day!

Star Students

Each month we have a "Star Student." The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded at the beginning of the month. The teachers will base their decision on growth, development, relating to others, eating and napping habits and other **STAR**

QVALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

INFANT: Paxton Gawrys

TODDLER: Brayden Cheff

PRE K3: Jasper Vollan

PRE K.4: Peyton Tabolt

Star Teacher

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss Marissa! Miss Marissa is one of our wonderful teacher aides at our Townline Road location and we are very grateful to have her as a part of our Bunny Banch family! She works mainly with our infants and toddlers but is always willing to help out in any room and give it her all. Miss Marissa takes such great care of all of the children here and they all absolutely love her. The children are always so happy when they see that Miss Marissa is working in their room! She is always making sure they are smiling and having so much fun. Her constant good mood and positive attitude brighten up the classroom and help make it a fun place for the children to be! Miss Marissa is very reliable, trustworthy, and hard working and we appreciate all that she does for the center and for all of the children.

Congratulations Miss Marissa!! We love you!!!

Infant News

 \star

 \star

*

*

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

**

 \star

*

 \star

This month the theme in the Infant room is *Underwater Adventure*! The babies will be busy exploring fish and all the different sea animals there are under the sea. They will be listening to stories such as "Betsey Ross", "The Ocean", "Dolphins", and "I'm a Shark". Some of the exciting activities planned for our little ones are hand print fireworks, coloring a flag, creating a starfish out of cheerios, color and do-a-dot a goldfish and frog. They will also be getting their tiny little fingers messy while playing with yummy blue Jell-O. We will be going for many outdoor walks to enjoy as much fresh air as possible! Just a friendly reminder: if you haven't done so already, please bring in a bottle of sunscreen for your child to use while qoing outside. Thank you! What a fun filled summer month we have ahead of us!



The Infant room is excited to announce Paxton Gawrys as the Star of the Month for July! This little fire cracker lightens up the room with his presence and adorable smile! Paxton has been with us for a few months and we have loved every minute taking care of him and watching him learn and grow! He is starting to talk more and more and is even beginning to participate during circle time! Paxton loves to sing! You can often hear him playing and singing along to the ABC's or old McDonald! He always wants to sing with his teachers and is very quick to learn new songs. Paxton is such a little sweetheart who loves to give hugs and can often be found standing at the gate with a huge smile on his face greeting families as they come into the center! He is always up for cuddling and loves to be around others. Paxton is very playful and loving towards all his friends and teachers and even knows how to share and play well with others. Congratulations Paxton! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

Toddler News

 \star

**

 \star

 \star

**

*

*

*

*

 \star

**

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

**

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

**

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \star

*

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

This month we will be celebrating the warm weather with a monthly theme of Splish, Splash, Water Fun. We start the month off with "Ocean Fun" where these little ones will be busy learning all about the underwater world. They will be reading many fish related stories as well as doing a shark, octopus and jelly fish craft! The toddler room will be swimming along during "Tropical Fish" week. There will be sandcastles, fishbowls and many, many colorful fish activities made during this week. We will have a lot of fun during "Beach Days" where the children will be busy painting seashells, along with making beach scenes and sand crabs. We will end the month with "Fun with Water". The toddlers will be doing so many fun crafts with water such as painting with watercolors and ice cubs as well as some cool water table fun! We have planned a water day each week for the month of July as well as a bike day so be sure to be on the lookout for dates as they quickly approach! What a great way to kick off



The Star of the Month in our Toddler room is **Brayden Cheff!** This handsome little guy is doing such a fantastic job this year! Brayden started with us in the Infant Room and has growing into such a smart and kind little boy. His verbal skills are flourishing and his ability to recognize colors, shapes and animals is improving as well! Brayden loves to take part in Circle Time, Story Time and Craft Time while at school. Whenever his teachers call him to the table he is always one of the first to arrive and dig right in! Brayden is always on the go, playing and interacting with his teachers and friends. While at school, he enjoys playing with the big trucks on the playground, building towers out of blocks and playing with the farm animals and the barns. Brayden has really turned into a kind and sweet little boy! We are so proud of how well behaved and well-mannered he has become! Congratulations Brayden!

Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

Pre-K News

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

**

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

*

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

*

*

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

The theme for the month of July is "Amazing Animals". We will be learning about a variety of different animals from all different environments. We start off the month with "The Rainforest" where the children will be going on a colorful adventure learning all about the different amazing animals found in the rainforest. They will get crafty making a parrot, cheetah, snake and a monkey! "Under the Sea" the children will be sure to enjoy all the different crafts and activities we have planned such as a rainbow fish craft, connecting the dots, crafting an octopus and making a starfish. We then switch gears and start to learn about "Pets". The children will share with their classmates what kind of pets they have at home and will learn all about the different types of pets one can have. We will finish off the month learning about "Zoo Animals". There will be many fun and exciting ways the children will be able to practice counting and learning their letters all while learning about the different exciting animals found in the zoo! We have planned a water day each week for the month of July as well as a bike day so be sure to be on the lookout for dates as they quickly approach!



We are so happy to announce Jasper Vollan as our Pre-K Star of the Month! This handsome little guy is doing a great job in our Pre-K program. Jasper has mastered spelling and tracing his name and is currently working on learning how to write his name all on his own! He knows all the shapes, colors and letters and is constantly working hard to learn new thing day after day! Jasper is such a well behaved little boy and can always be counted on to set a good example for his fellow classmates. He always dives right into new things and never holds back when asking and answering questions. Jasper is always very kind to his classmates and is very quick to make new friends because of his easy going personality. While at school Jasper enjoys playing with cars and trucks on the city rug, building with all sorts of blocks as well as pretending to be pirates in the dress up center. Jasper is just all around a joy to have in our program and we look forward to continuing to watch him learn and grow! Congratulations Jasper! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

Summer Camp News

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

**

 \star

 \star

*

**

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \bigstar

 \bigstar

 \star

 \star

*

 \star

 \star

 \star

 \bigstar

 \star

 \bigstar

What a way to start out the summer with a monthly theme of "Summer Fun". We start out this fun filled month with an exciting "Science" week. The children will be busy experimenting with different objects and learning whether they sink or float when placed in water, brainstorming what they would do if they were a scientist and mixing together corn starch and water to make oobleck! Next, the children will be acting like pirates while making an exploding treasure chest, creating a treasure map and going on a treasure hunt during "Pirate" week. We then jump into "Young Chef" week. We will be learning about the food pyramid while making many different yummy foods for the children to snack on. We then finish off the month with a "Water Fun" week where they will learn about the water cycle, see what 100 drops of water looks like and each will take part in the ziplock and pencil experiment! We have planned a water day each week for the month of July as well as a bike day so be sure to be on the lookout for dates as they quickly approach. What a fantastic and fun filled summer month!



Miss Donna is proud to announce that **Peyton Tabolt** is her Star of the Month for July! This blue eyed handsome boy is doing a great job learning the rules and routine of his new classroom. Peyton has been with us since the infant room and we have all enjoyed watching him grow and learn new things year after year. His good sense of humor makes him fun to be around and he can always be counted on for a good laugh. Peyton has great verbal skills and knows how to express his feelings in a well verbalized manner. He also does a great job with his classwork showing off his knowledge of numbers and letters. Peyton loves to play and seems to have his few go to activities while at school. His great imagination allows him to pretend to be anyone and do anything! In the boat, he loves to pretend to be pirates trying to escape the great sea. Payton, we love your imagination and ability to dig right into anything you put your mind to! Congratulations Peyton! Keep up the great work! We love you!!!

Donuts with Dad!



End of the Year Picnic!

 \star

*


